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Another successful Dash to the Dells. 
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”Badgerland F-100’s Truck Club” 
Honoring Trucks From 1948-1972 

 
 
 

 
 

 
President   Mike Connor---2315 S.Syene Rd. Madison, WI  53711     
   608.274.6257 mikeconnor@charter.net  
 
Vice President Dave Farmer---205 N. Marietta St. Verona, WI  53593     
   608.845.6104 Farm48@merr.com 
 
Secretary  Rick Pribbenow---206 Maple Street Sauk City, WI  53583     
   608.643.2544 riknroz@charter.net 
 
Treasurer/Membership 
   Chris Connor---2315 S. Syene Madison, WI 53711      
   608.274.6257 mikeconnor@charter.net 
 
Newsletter Editor- Lori Burnett---1306 43rd St. Caledonia, WI 5318       
   262.835.1672 Blori0999@aol.com 

 
 
The Club website is:   www.badgerlandf100s.com 
 

 
 
 
 

In this issue of your newsletter: 
 
Pg. 3- --------- Who is hosting the October meeting and pictures from the Dash 
Pg. 4&5--------Pictures from the Dash and Want Ads, Trucks for Sale, Misc. stuff for sale from club members  
Pg. 6 ----------Upcoming meetings, shows, and Birthdays 
Pg. 7 --------- “In the Garage”  
Pg. 8-10 ---- Advertisements 
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THE NEXT MEETING WILL BE…… 
at Dave and Julie Farmer’s house.   Meet at the Farmers at 12:30; from there we will cruise to Riley Tavern 
(between Verona and Mt. Horeb on Hwy J).  We will have lunch there so bring some $$ to eat.  We will 
have our meeting either there or at a park somewhere along the cruise which will continue after lunch.  
 
You can get to the Farmer’s house by taking the beltline US Hwy 12 east to exit 254, Mineral Point Road, 
turn right.  Turn left at lights onto County Road M, approximately 5 miles to Verona.  Turn right on Harriet 
Street (across form the library) two blocks to Marietta, turn left; one and a half blocks to the Farmer’s 
house. 

 
 
Some photos of Dash to the Dells 18 (submitted by Rick Pribbenow) 
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More photos from the Dash (submitted by Wally Zeien) Wally, this was a hard decision to make…you 
sent so many good pics.  
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Trucks/Cars for Sale 
 

 1979 Cordoba, 2 door hardtop, gold vinyl top, pow er steering, brakes and automatic.  A/C not w orking. 
 45,000 miles.  $2,000.00 f irm.  Call Bill Burnett at 262-878-2672 expires 10/07 
 
 

 ’65 F-350 one ton dually.  6cyl 4-speed, 10 ft flat bed.  Tennessee truck.  Runs but needs 
brake work.  $750 OBO (Must sell too many trucks!) Scott Jackson 309-394-2436. expires 
10/07 

 
 ’65 C-700 (Cab-over) COE car or truck hauler.  361 industrial engine, 5-speed, 2-speed rear 

end.  Runs, but needs brake work.  $750 OBO.  Scott Jackson 309-394-2436.  expires 10/07 
 

 1955 Ford F100: rebuilt from the frame up since 1995. Automatic on the floor, no power steering and no power 
brakes. All original gages. Engine powered by a Lincoln 400 with a C6 transmission. Engine and transmission 
color is pink. 
Call Judy at 715-612-3685 Asking $7000.00 or best offer.  Paid ad expires 10/07 
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UPCOMING MEETINGS AND SHOWS 
 
Upcoming Meetings 
October:      October 21st Dave and Julie Farmer 
November:  Who’s up for this?? 
 
 
Upcoming Truck and Car shows 
You may also go to the following website for more show locations:  
www.oldride.com/events/wisconsin.html  
 
Editor’s Note:  If you know of shows in the area and would like to let your fellow members know, let 
me know and I will put the information in the newsletter. 

 
Birthdays for October…..  
Sean Connor  2nd 
Mary Fogel  5th 
Nan Wilking   7th 
Bunny Burnett 14th 
Bruce Wilking 24th 
Mark Favor  27th 
Lori Burnett  29th 
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In the Garage 
Fellow members: 
 
Recently, I had the pleasure of working with 
one of our most distinguished and long-time 
members, Dale Barrette.  He was helping me 
once again on another one of my Ford 
projects.  If you’ve never met Dale, you should.  
Not only is he a really likeable guy, he’s very 
laid back, humorous and knowledgeable.  His 
mind is full of tips, how-to’s and just plain Ford 
stuff that will make your head swim.  Dale is a 
long-time mechanic with tons of experience.  
He’s been noted as being the last in line on 
some of our cruises at “Dash to the Dells” just 
in case someone’s truck should break down-
not because his truck is slow and can’t keep 
up.  That 1961 F100 Uni-body he drives 
(nicknamed “Zero Carbs”) has a 292 fuel-
injected “Y” block in it combined with an S-10 5 
speed transmission.  He has so many other 
parts on that truck from other vehicles that you 
really have to look close to see some of them.  
He’s constantly adding or improving 

  
something on it.  Ask Dale about his truck, he’ll 
be glad to tell you all about it. 
 
The Uni-body trucks were only produced by 
Ford for 3 years from 1961-1963.  They are 
very unique and somewhat rare.  A few other 
club members own them. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Well, since Fall is now officially here, better get 
as much cruising in as possible.  Living in the 
Midwest-you know what’s coming. 
 
Drive safely. 
 
Remember, your club members are a great 
source for information, locating parts or a 
helping hand.  Call one sometime.  You’ll be 
glad you did! 
 
See you down the road! 
 
Rick Pribbenow 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 

8

 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
A big Thank You to Bruce Horkey for his continuing support of our club 

and  
“Dash to the Dells 18 

& 
 

4th Unofficial Panel Nationals” 
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